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ANNEXURE A – RESCHEDULING NOTICE 

CLASS ACTION ABOUT STOLEN WAGES IN WESTERN AUSTRALIA 

The Federal Court of Australia has ordered that this notice be published for the information 

of persons who might be members of the class on whose behalf the action is brought and 

may be affected by the action.   

You may have already received a notice explaining ways to find out more about your options 

in this class action, which included attending an Information Meeting.  

The following information meetings have been cancelled due to COVID-19 restrictions: 

Kimberley East Kimberley West A Kimberley West C 

Kununurra - 27 July 

Wyndham – 28 July 

Warmun – 29 July 

Mardiwah Loop/Lundia – 30 
July 

Kundat Djaru – 31 July 

Balgo – 1 August  

Halls Creek – 2 August 

Mirima – 4 August 

Broome – 2 August 

Bidyadanga – 3 August 

Lombadina/Djarindjn – 4 August 

Beagle Bay – 5 August 

Fitzroy Crossing – 7 August 

Looma – 11 August 

Junjuwa – 12 August 

Bayulu – 12 August  

Wangkatjungka – 13 August 

Kurnangki/Mindi Rardi – 14 
August 

Muludja – 14 August 

Yakanarra – 15 August 

Yungngora – 16 August 

If you are eligible for the class action and live in the Kimberley District, you will be given 

more time to opt out if you wish to.  Another notice will be provided to inform you of the 

extended date to opt out of the class action and to provide details of when these information 

meetings will be held when it is possible to do so.  

If you would like further information, please ring Shine Lawyers on 1800 976 150 or go to 

their website for the class action at shine.com.au/ stolenwageswa  

ABOUT: Mr Mervyn Street has brought a case in the Federal Court against the Western Australian 

Government on behalf of all Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples who weren’t paid all their 

wages or money between 1936 and 1972. The Western Australian Government is defending the 

case. The case is called a “class action” because Mr Street is bringing the case for anyone who was 

not given all of his or her pay or money. Mr Street’s lawyers are Shine Lawyers, and they are helping 

him run the case. A company called Litigation Lending Services is currently paying the costs of 

bringing this class action against the Western Australian government in return for repayment of those 

costs, plus a maximum commission of 20% of any money recovered if the class action is successful. 


